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To 

              The Additional Central Provident Fund Commissioner, 

              Employees’ Provident Fund Organisation,  

              Bengaluru, Faridabad and Kolkata Zones  

 

Subject:  Meeting of EPFOA with CPFC at Head Office on 09/02/2023-reg. 

 

Ref:        Email dated 06/02/2023 of RPFC-I, HRM VI, Head Office 

 

Sir, 

 

               This is to inform that the representatives of EPFOA have been 

called by CPFC for an official meeting at Head Office on 09/02/2023.  

 

                On behalf of EPFOA following representatives from outstation 

would be attending the meeting on 09/02/2023 at Head Office with the 

undersigned : 

 

1)Shri Hansraj Rai, RPFC-II and Joint General Secretary  

2)Shri Pawan, RPFC-II and Central Executive Member  

3) Shri Avinash Sinha, APFC and Central Executive Member  

 

               Therefore, it is requested to kindly relieve the above 

representatives of EPFOA under your jurisdiction on 08/02/2023 for 

attending the meeting at Head Office pursuant to official communication 

from Head Office, HRM. 

 

Regards 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Saurabh Swami 

Secretary General 
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